
The existing kitchen is extremely undersized and 

inadequate for this facility.

The current main entry allows visitors to have access to 

the entire facility prior to reporting to the main office.

The existing wall units are inefficient and have reach the 

end of its life expectancy.

A new addition will eliminate the need for the three 

existing portable classrooms.
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